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October 25, 2023 
 
BY EMAIL: alun.woolliams@transportationchoices.ca  
 
Transportation Choices Sunshine Coast (TraC) 
Attn: Alun Woolliams, TraC/ Connect the Coast Director 
 

File No. 0530 
 
Dear Mr. Woolliams 
 
RE: Letter of Support – Preliminary Design Report for the Connect the Coast Project  

 
At the October 18, 2023 Regular Council meeting, District of Sechelt Council considered 
correspondence received from your organization requesting a letter of support for the Connect the 
Coast Project, and the following resolution was passed in response: 
 

“That the District of Sechelt supports the Preliminary Design Report commissioned by 
Transportation Choices of the Sunshine Coast Connect the Coast project, and the plans to move 
forward with more detailed feasibility studies for the top priority sections as presented by in 
their letter received at the October 18, 2023, Regular Council Meeting; and  
 
That a letter of support be issued prior to the October 30, 2023 grant deadline.” 

 
Thank you for your continued efforts on addressing such an important issue impacting our 
communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kerianne Poulsen 
Corporate Officer 
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